
 

100 John West Way 

Aurora, Ontario 

L4G 6J1 

(905) 727-3123 

aurora.ca 

Town of Aurora 

Memorandum 
Corporate Services 

 

 

Re: Site Plan Application SP(EX)-2024-15 (Submission #1) 

14987 and 14993 Yonge Street 

To:  Accessibility Advisory Committee 

From:  Gregory Peri, Accessibility Advisor 

Date:  November 13, 2024 

Recommendation 

1. That the memorandum regarding Site Plan Application SP(EX)-2024-15 (Submission 

#1) 14987 and 14993 Yonge Street be received; and 

2. That the Accessibility Advisory Committee comments regarding Site Plan Application 

SP(EX)-2024-15 (Submission #1) be received and referred to staff for consideration 

and further action as appropriate. 

Background 

The following comments have not been submitted and are recommendations: 

 Automatic door openers for new public access locations, including proper timed 

door delays. 

 Customer service counter to have an allocated accessibility spot and consideration 

for an induction loop in the proposed pharmacy. 

 Recommendation to add (or convert) one (1) additional Barrier-Free parking space to 

comply with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act. 

Attachments 

1. SP(EX)-2024-15 Site Plans 


